From: "Tom Pickett"

To: “Richard L. Woodruff" <riw@nrc gov>
Date: 6/11/98 5:01pm
Subject: Freedom of Information: SC Agreement State

Dear Mr. Woodruff,

| hope you are well. Attached is an FOI to Mr. Batavia of SCOHEC-BRH. | am
seeking a copy of the Agreement State Annual Meeting Summary for South
Carolina Bureau of Radiological Health (BRH), and the Division of

Radioactive Waste Management (DRWM) provided by you under separate cover to
Mr. Virgil Autry concerning this December 16, 1997 meeting. |f you would

provide me the same as provided Mr. Autry | would be with appreciation

Thank you for your time. Please visit my SC Radioactive Material License

No. 135 study at the below mentioned web site Its pretty nice

Tom Pickett .
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